CITY OF PORT LAVACA

PORT COMMISSION MEETING: JULY 6, 2021

DATE: 7.02.2021

TO: PORT COMMISSION

cC: JIM RUDELLAT, HARBOR MASTER
FROM: JODY WEAVER, INTERIM CITY MANAGE

SUBJECT: PROPOSED AIR BURNER FOR BRUSH OPERATIONS AND CLEANUP AT HOR

UPDATE:

We have had no progress in the potential purchase of a tract of land for the Air Burner. I have been in communication with
Commissioner David Hall about potential locations. At David’s suggestion, I reached out to the Port Authority about land
they have near Alamo Beach, but it doesn’t look like that is available. David Hall has been out of town this week, but next
week I will again discuss with him the possibility of using an area of the Fairgrounds, at least for a temporary location. I
may not have any new information to share until after our meeting on Tuesday.



